
Minutes from Meeting January 13, 2022 

 

Guests Bob Worden and Karen Steele joined Committee Members Carl 
Orio, Sam Butler, Michael Trassati and Holly Patterson for 
tonight’s meeting. 

Discussion took place about issues with PFAS in town and the 
funding to study the issues.  The current 3 year study is coming 
to an end.  Atkinson Academy levels are being watched as they 
are very close to the limit that would trigger federal 
assistance with mitigation. 

Our mission statement was discussed again.  We are a committee 
that is advising the BOS and educating the town population on 
all things water related.  Our mission may narrow or broaden in 
the future.  The committee is ready and able to be nimble and 
respond to residents’ needs. 

General education and discussion about water issues historically 
to give committee members a broader understanding of the 
historical experiences.  Karen Steele and Bob Worden were very 
knowledgeable and helpful. 

Discussion about how our committee can educate area homeowners 
and others like realtors that are instrumental in expanding the 
knowledge base here in town. 

Meeting for next month was set to 2/10/2022 

 


